JUNE 2,2016

I writing this letter in concern about my son health he has been incarcerated at Broad River Correction
since 2013 with HIV his condition has gotten worst, he been off his medicine for as long 8 months at a
time. | been calling and writing the Institution for over 2 years about this matter, | have e-mail the
institution and the Governor office no respond back | have spoken with the warden and nurse staff
about his condition. My son is not complaining about the years he is serving but medical problem |
was told that he would see a dermatologist last year for his skin most of his body look like it burnt,
as of May 31,2016 he is off his HIV medicine again. Dr. Joseph Alewine and the warden at Broad River
Correctional Institution is to protect his rights to medical care and Deliberate Indifference causing
injury with his skin condition wrapping him up like a mummy and not protecting him alleged that the
officials conduct amounted to a deliberately indifference failure to protect from other prisoners with
he have move to a Marion dorm where there more fighting is taking place. Prison officials can be
held liable even the following to advise of person medical officials if it is obvious to other inmates and
staff that he my son is in need of hospitalization or other critical medical care. Inmates must rely on
prison authorities to treat his medical needs fails to do so those needs has not been met. In this case
failure of this service has a PHYSICAL AND TORTURE MY SON without the proper medical care. DEONTE
WILLIAMS 354597. I'm asking for help with matter form a Mother that love her child. | call the
agency office Mr. Bryan Striling to address this matter on June 2, 2016 at 4:27 pm No one has respond
back, 1 writing this letter to agencies asking for help.
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